
Sent: 21/12/2023 11:24:42 AM
Subject: DA2023/1763 - 4 Minna Close BELROSE

Attn: Clare Ryan

 

Dear Clare,

 

Development Application No. DA2023/1763
Description: Construction of a warehouse and distribution centre with associated office,
including tree removal
Address: 4 Minna Close BELROSE

 

Reference is made to the proposed development at the above area and Aboriginal heritage.

No sites are recorded in the current development area and the area has been subject to previous
disturbance reducing the likelihood of surviving unrecorded Aboriginal sites.

Given the above, the Aboriginal Heritage Office considers that there are no Aboriginal heritage issues
for the proposed development.

Under the National Parks and Wildlife Act 1974 (NPW Act) all Aboriginal objects are protected. Should
any Aboriginal Cultural Heritage items be uncovered during earthworks, works should cease in the
area and the Aboriginal Heritage Office assess the finds. Under Section 89a of the NPW Act should
the objects be found to be Aboriginal, Heritage NSW and the Metropolitan Local Aboriginal Land
Council (MLALC) should be contacted.

 
Kind regards
Susan Whitby MClSc PLV
Aboriginal Heritage Officer
Aboriginal Heritage Office
Lane Cove, Ku-ring-gai, North Sydney,
Strathfield, Willoughby and Northern Beaches Council
29 Lawrence St, Freshwater
m 0435 643 205
www.aboriginalheritage.org

I acknowledge and pay my respects to the traditional owners and ancestors of the lands in which the
AHO work across.
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aboriginalheritage.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7C%7Cb27dfa9d26674f9c2fee08dc01bb38f1%7C8c5136cbd646431c84ae9b550347bc83%7C0%7C0%7C638387150824346789%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RSl4PCnCkl%2B5%2FNWgUJtO8dDhVY8zGx%2BOz%2FXGV7kaKtk%3D&reserved=0

